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44 A(I / Nebat. Agricultural & Trading Co., Ltd.

Amman, Jordan.

Thursday 3 December 2020.
Dear Valued Business Partners and Associates;

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that as this date, | am the socle
owner of Nabat Agricultural & Trading Co. | have recently acquired the
shares of my partners to consolidate my ownership position. This will
allow me to be more focused and active in developing and growing the
business.

| want to take this opportunity to thank you for your trust during the past
years, and inform you that | look forward to make the new chapter of this
company even more successful.

Sincerely,;

Mahmoud Tabaishi

www.nabat.com



